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-Docket No. 50-461

Illinois Power Company
ATIN: J. S. Perry

Senior Vice President
Clinton Power Station
Mail Code V-175

.P. O. Box G78
Clinton, IL 61727

Dear Mr. Perry:

SUBJECT: -NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT N0. 50-461/92015(DRSS)

This will acknowledge-receipt of your letter dated August 19, 1992,

in response to our letter dated July 21, 1992, transmitting a Notice

'of Violation associated with Inspection Report No. 50-461/92015(DRSS).

We have reviewed your corrective actions and have no further questions at

this time. These corrective actions will be examined during future

insoections.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY W. L. AXELSON

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

-and Safeguards

See Attached DistributioIlt
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Distribut_ ion:

cc: J. Cook, Vice President and Manager.
Clinton Power Station

F. Sprangerberg, III, Manager -
Licensing and Safety

DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident inspector, Rlli
LPM, NRR
J. McCaffrey, Chief, Public _

Utilities Division
Patricie O'Brien, Governor's
Office of Consumer Services

S. Zabel, Esquire, Schiff, Hardin,
& Waite

K. K. Serry, Li ensing Services Manager
General Electric Company

Chairman, DeWitt County Board
Illinois Department of
liuclear Safety

Robert Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of Illinois Center

Perry SRI
State Liaison Officer
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